Public Notice

The Pulaski County Regional Solid Waste Management District (dba Regional Recycling & Waste
Reduction District) proposes amendments to the district’s Regulation 4 governing hauler
licensing. The amendments are necessary to make Regulation 4 consistent with Regulation 22
of the Arkansas Pollution Control and Ecology Commission. The amendments regard penalties
for failure to obtain a license for the hauling of solid waste in Pulaski County and for failure to
comply with the regulation. In addition, the amended regulation further defines the duties and
responsibilities of haulers of solid waste in Pulaski County, and of permitted landfills in Pulaski
County. Comments on the proposed amendments may be submitted by June 15, 2018, via
email to desi@regionalrecycling.org. Please see the district’s website to review the proposed
amendments at regionalrecycling.org/news.




